

Memo #0001

Dear F4 Team Owners,

Since the F4 car has been tested we are receiving a number of calls from potential drivers. It would be helpful if you could email me in confidence of your interest in running additional car/cars. I would need the numbers for running a full season along with the number of testing days sent to me.

I need to get this information as soon as possible. Any information given to me including financial details will not be shared with anyone.

Thank you,

Derrick Walker

President/CEO

SCCA Pro

Email: dwalker@sccapro.com

Office: 317-387-1500